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The attached document has been proactively released by the New Zealand Customs Service 

on behalf of the Minister of Customs. 

 

Paper prepared by: Hon Jenny Salesa, Minister of Customs 

Date considered by Cabinet: 4 December 2019 

Name of paper: Customs’ Proposed New Goods Clearance Fees 

Cabinet Reference: DEV-19-MIN-0334 

Purpose of the paper: To seek approval to new goods clearance fees for the New 

Zealand Customs Service. 

Some parts of this paper have been redacted under section 9(2)(d) of the Official Information 

Act 1982. The redactions appear in the text as grey boxes, with an explanation of why the 

redaction was made. 

Supporting material, including the Cost Recovery Impact Statement and the Report of the 

Summary of Submissions, has also been proactively released and can be accessed here: 

https://www.customs.govt.nz/about-us/about-customs/consultation-on-goods-clearance-fees/. 
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